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Enterprise Risk Management in the office.

The next (twentieth) session of the Independent Audit Advisory Committee is scheduled for 12-
14 December 2012 at United Nations Headquarters in New York.

For further information on the work of the Independent Audit Advisory Committee, please
contact the Committee’s Executive Secretary, Mr. Moses Bamuwamye, at e-mail:
bamuwamye@un.org; tel.: +1 212 963 0788; fax: +1 212 963 0600.
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